MANDATORY
CARDBOARD RECYCLING

BEGINS JANUARY 2, 2018

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN?

CARDBOARD IS NOT
ALLOWED IN YOUR
REGULAR TRASH IN
JOHNSON COUNTY.

PLEASE FLATTEN ALL
CARDBOARD BOXES AND
PLACE IN YOUR NEAREST
RECYCLING BIN.

QUESTIONS?

CALL 319-384-3413 uN?sE;@lOfﬁceo.f s
RECYCLE.UIOWA.EDU orlowa SUStAINADILY  wecocrorirewm




